
George McNeil
Steep Falls
LD 1450
I write in strong support of LD 404 and LD 1450--efforts to effect rails-to-trails 
activity in the old White Mt. Division right of way.  This would enhance outdoor 
recreation in our part of the state, while not precluding future re-establishment of rail 
service.


